
Unlock Your Workforce Potential 

February is 

CAREER TECHNICAL EDUCATION MONTH 

PREPARING STUDENTS FOR ARIZONA'S WORKFORCE 

Governor Ducey proclaimed February as Career Technical Education (CTE) month to raise awareness of 

the excellent CTE programs in Arizona designed to prepare high school students for future success in the 

workforce. 

Upon completion of a CTE program, students may earn industry-recognized certificates in their program 

of study to support them as they embark on a new career path. Programs are available in almost every 

career and are offered at no cost for high school students, although students of all ages are able to 

participate. 

For more information about CTE programs in Arizona, please visit www.azed.gov/cte. 


